
TUANS AWARDS 
Teamwork          -  Abby & Alexis 
Understanding   -   Emily & Sophie 
Achievement      -   Willem & Allyrah  
Nurturing            -   Mia & Brydee   
Striving          -  Xavier & Priya 
 
Crusoe Award winner      Jess 
Korus Connect Award winner   ScarleƩ  
Bendigo Voice & Data Award winner  Henry & ScarleƩ 
 
REPORTS 
With the end of the year fast approaching, staff are currently working extremely 
hard on compleƟng end of year reports. The reports will be available through our 
Compass system. If families need assistance in accessing the plaƞorm, please see 
Adam for assistance. If you would like a paper copy please talk to  Adam. Reports will 
be finalised and available from 1:30pm on Friday the 20th of December. 
School Saving Bonus                                                                                                                       
Parents will be sent a code to access the website. Please check your junk mail regu-
larly to make sure you do not miss an important email. 

To learn more about the School Saving Bonus, download the School Saving Bonus 
InformaƟon sheet for government school parents and carers [or visit vic.gov.au/
school-saving-bonus.                        We ask parents not to allocate vouchers yet. 
 

NO BEFORE OR AFTER SCHOOL CARE  TOMORROW                                                        
THURSDAY 19TH OF DECEMEBER  

 
END OF TERM 
Friday the 20th of December is the end of the school year. There will be no AŌer 
School Care on this day as we finish at 1:30pm and ask that all students are collect-
ed on Ɵme. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of Lockwood SOUTH       Adam Torney  

18th December  2024                                          Family Name ________________          

18th  十二 月    2024 

2025 Term 1 January  

Tuesday28                    Teachers start 
January 29                All students start  

 DIRECT DEBIT DETAILS:                                           
BSB: 063-093 ACC: 10001776                       
MUST REFERNCE NAME & PAYMENT 
FOR. Eg: uniforms, OHSC 

December               

Friday 20           Last Day Term 4 2024                           

We wish all our school community a 
safe, healthy and happy Christmas cele-
braƟon surrounded by family and 
friends.  Followed by a joyous New Year 
and holiday period. 

 

 

 

-On behalf of Staff at Lockwood South 
Primary School. 



Lockwood SOUTH:  Growing Together:  Learning Forever 

Classroom News     
Grade Prep to 6 P.E. 

AcƟon shots from last week’s prep-6 Sport ses-
sion. Thanks to the grade 6’s for planning & 
running the acƟviƟes for Mrs White & Miss 
Coffey!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Grade 6 GraduaƟon 

 OSHC                                                                                          
In OSHC, this week, we have 
been making Christmas dec-
oraƟons and doing Christmas 
colouring in. 

Down ball in the undercover 
area outside is sƟll very popular every morning.  

There will be no Before or AŌer School Care tomorrow, 
Thursday, December 19th, 2024.   

Wishing everyone a happy and safe holiday, and I look 
forward to seeing most of you back next year.   Sue  

Breakfast Club— Breakfast Club has finished for the 
year, it will start again in the second week term 1 2025. 

 

Happy Birthday to Josh & Xavier 


